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5 September 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I hope you and your family have had a lovely summer holiday and I welcome you back to the start of 
the new school year. 
 
I am very much looking forward to continuing in my current role whilst Mrs Llewellyn is on maternity 
leave and thank you for your support. There have been a few changes to staff this term. Miss K Griffiths 
is now Mrs K Williams (Class 7), Miss M Edward is now Mrs Maybank.  Mr J. Williams has joined us 
and is currently teaching Class 9. A few staff are unfortunately absent and separate letters have gone 
out today for those pupils concerned. 
 
Meet the teacher evening has been arranged for next Monday 12 September (separate details to 
follow). In addition, Class 11 Mrs Sturdy will commence swimming this week (separate permission slip 
to follow). A letter outlining the events for the term will follow shortly as well as a letter from class 
teachers. 
 
All pupils looked very smart and happy coming into school this morning. Could I please remind you to 
ensure all uniform is marked with your child’s name. 
 
Finally, some members of staff are taking part in a fund raising charity event this Saturday, 10 
September to raise money for cancer research. They will be taking part in The Pretty Muddy Race for 
life in Bute Park Cardiff. This is particularly poignant to our school at the moment and our thoughts are 
with one pupil in particular. If you wish to support this event, please send in a donation.  
 
As always, if you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to let us know. The first point of contact 
should be your child’s class teacher, and then the Leaders of Learning (Mrs J. Aggett in the Foundation 
Phase and Mr M. Vaughan in Key Stage 2) followed by Miss E O’Connell (acting Deputy Primary 
Phase Director) or myself (acting Primary Phase Director). As you are aware, we also have a new 
Headteacher, Mr Huw Lloyd.  
 
Thank you again for your continued support and I look forward to working with you and your child 
during the next year. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

S Gregory 
 
Mrs S Gregory 
Acting Phase Director Primary 

 
 
 


